dated:

To,

The Assistant Wireless Adviser,
Department of Telecommunications,
W.P.C, Ghittorni, New Delhi
Government of India

Sub: Grant of UHF operating license authorization agreement in principle no.
Dated

Dear Sir,

In response to your permission quoted above, we feel pleasure to inform you
that we are in a process to procure wireless from M/s Pearl Instacom Private
Limited, New Delhi, who has authorized DPL granted by your department
with No. & with expiry date

and photocopy of the Invoice and DPL is enclosed herewith.

We are enclosing herewith the pay order no. For Rs. /-
only dated and, copy of our decision to grant the license.

We kindly request you to issue us operating license authorization at the
earliest and oblige.

Yours truly,

For

Authorized Signatory



